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This is to inform you that the Agency for Health Care Administration (Agency) has reviewed your
request for an exemption from disqualification from employment under Section 435.07 Florida
Statutes, (F.S.).

The Agency has concluded that, based upon the information you provided and your background
screening processed on (. your exemption from disqualification from employment is
granted.

This exemption does not change your criminal history record; it only provides eligibility for
employment with health care providers required to conduct background screening. For that
reason, you must present a copy of this letter to each employer/potential employer in
order to show your eligibility to work. Health care providers licensed by this Agency may
view your eligibility status by visiting the Agency’s website at:
https://apps.ahca.myflorida.com/{ .

You must notify your employer and the Agency immediately if you are arrested for a criminal
offense after the date of this letter. It is against the law for an individual to work in a health care
facility if they have committed a disqualifying criminal offense. The exemption reflected in this
letter will not apply to any new disqualifying criminal arrests or court dispositions that occur after
the date of this letter.

Thank you for your cooperation during the review of this matter. If you have any general
questions about the disposition of your Exemption, please contact our agency at (850) 412-
s, or email {J@ahca.myflorida.com, or fax (850) 487 -

Sincerely,

Chief of Central Services
Division of Health Quality Assurance

2727 Mahan Drive « Mail Stop #40
Tallahassee, FL 32308
AHCA.MyFiorida.com

Facebook.com/AHCAFlorida
Youtube.com/AHCAFlorida
Twitter.com/AHCA_FL
SlideShare.net/AHCAFlorida
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